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Pamela G. Tindall Canham, 51, passed away at 6:25 a.m. Friday, March 18, 2011.  She 
was born in Alton Feb. 1, 1960, a daughter of James A. and Minnie (Donahue) 
Tindall.  Pam worked as a clerk at P.J.’s Expressway in Hartford.  She was a former Girl 
Scout, and loved to go camping and play Bingo.

She is survived by her mother, Minnie and two daughters, Kristi Redman and Jennifer 
Zimmerman, all of Bethalto; two grandchildren, Christian Redman and Alexis 
Sheppard; a sister, Dena Tite of Bethalto; a brother, Kevin Tindall of Hartford; two 
nieces, Heather Nance and Alyssa Tite; and a nephew, Steven Tite; and numerous aunts 
and uncles.

She was preceded in death by her father.

Visitation will be Monday, March 21 at Paynic Home for Funerals in Rosewood Heights 
from 10 a.m. until services begin at 11 a.m.  Rev. Daryl Fansler will officiate.

Burial will follow at Rose Lawn Memory Gardens in Bethalto.

Memorials may be made to the family.

Online condolences at www.paynicfh.com


